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Hello,

Quiet Clean PDX supports SB 1530. We are a non-profit organization of concerned
individuals who advocate for elimination of gas leaf blowers as an important element of
addressing the crisis to global climate change.

We thank you for your continuing work on the critical issue of climate change. We urge you to
strengthen and to vote yes on SB 1530.

with appreciation

Michael Hall for Quiet Clean PDX
www.quietcleanpdx.org
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